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09/01/2020  13:30:232019/6192/T SUPPRT James Doig As a local resident living in Langbourne Avenue, I fully support this application.  The trees in question are 

overbearing, intrude on the local environment (blocking out other species of plants), and prevent use of 

designated parking spots (they have damaged visitors' vehicles parked beneath).

Removal of the overly large trees will improve slope stability due to the lelandii debris more readily blocking the 

drainage system.  Their continued presence represents more of a risk to the hydrological stability (n.b., the 

trees themsleves are not on the slope of Swain's Lane nor Hillway so local slope stability cannot be an issue).

A more sustainable solution is the proposed planting of different species that do not dominate the local 

environment and offer very few benefits.
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